FW: Heritage and Jane's Walks

Sheila Duncan <sduncan@orangeville.ca>
Fri 1/21/2022 8:07 AM

To: Alexandrea Graham <agraham@orangeville.ca>

From: noreply@orangeville.ca <noreply@orangeville.ca> On Behalf Of Nolan Bentley
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 8:06 AM

To: info <info@orangeville.ca>

Subject: Heritage and Jane's Walks

Dear Heritage Orangeuville,
| came across this and wanted to pass it on.

https://oaa.on.ca/connect/sponsorship-advertising

This email was sent to you by Nolan Bentley<nbentley@dharchitects.ca> through https://www.orangeville.ca.




